
4 February 2021 

The Chief Executive Office 

Kaipara District Council 

WHANGAREI 

Dear Madam 

R 

4 FEB 2021 

Kaipara District Council 

Democracy Northland is pleased to present a petition signed by 1145 petitioners requesting a poll on 
whether the Kai para District Council be divided into one or more Maori wards for the next two 
triennial elections, commencing 2022. 

We draw your attention to the provisions of the Privacy Act 1993 and its application to the petitions 
now provided. 

Yours faithfully 

HCraig JEPSON (Ph 021 412 522) & Ash NAYYAR (Ph 021 0885 6851) 

on Behalf of Democracy Northland 

PO Box 334 

Whangarei 0110 
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